
MOULTONBOROUGH RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
ADVISORY BOARD  

Mission Statement 
The mission of the Advisory Board to the Moultonborough Recreation Department is to 
provide the public a standard of excellence in programs and services in a cooperative 
spirit that encourages participation in recreation, sport and leisure activities, while 
carefully promoting and utilizing recreational resources and facilities available in the 
community. 

 
Purpose 

The principal function of the Advisory Board is to serve as a communication bridge 
between the Recreation Director, the Board of Selectmen and the Community and to 
promote programs and services to encourage support from our community through input 
and participation. 

 
 

Monday, January 11, 2009 
5:00 P.M. 

Recreation Department 
Draft Minutes 

Present:  Becky Bryant, Harry Blood, Carla Taylor, Donna Kuethe, Jane Fairchild 

Call to Order – at 5:03 
Approval of Minutes of December 14, 2009 Meeting 
Harry made motion, Carla seconded. Jane Fairchild abstained from vote as she was not present at that 
meeting. 
 
Community Input- 
Discussion points included: 
Becky clarified the missing minutes previously questioned in community input and will get them to 
Donna Tatro for posting.  
 
Carla followed up with Donna to verify that the word would get out about handicap access to MCS on the 
weekends letting everyone know to access the building from the back ramp.  Discussion on the misuse of 
handicap parking at the facility and a report that a incident occurred last week. 
 
Directors Report- 
Discussion points included: 
Follow up with Parents for our mandatory meeting.  We still have 3 parents that failed to complete the 
process.  Donna will follow up and keep the board in the loop with her results. Donna said she felt there 
was appreciation expressed in many areas after holding all the meetings. 
Donna received complaints about refereeing in Meredith, as in the past the games are sometimes  rougher 
than our refs allow. 
Discussion about a possible youth sport kick off event next year in leu of all the parent meetings, the 
board would like to help to develop that event. 
Agenda Item- 
Privatization of Youth Sports was discussed and brought to the table by Harry.  It was agreed that a sub 
committee would be developed to explore the options.  Jane asked to be on committee because she has 
prior experience in this area. Carla volunteered to be an additional board member on the committee, Harry 
would like two additional members. Harry will set meeting time and go forward when committee is 
complete. 
Becky would like to break out our agenda to include time for monthly discussion in three key areas: 



Senior Activities, Family Matters/Events, Youth Sports. It was agreed we would include these in our 
monthly agenda to perhaps diversify our efforts. 
 

Next Meeting Date  

February 8th 

Adjournment at 6:02 pm 
 

~A Communication Bridge for All Interested in Moultonborough Recreation~ 


